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On 1 Nov 2021, at 17:21, Gavin Watters wrote: 
 
Hi Charlotte 
  
Thanks for your time last week. 
  
I have spoken to Nneka at LaSalle IM today and we can confirm that we do not require a hearing. 
  
Many thanks 
  
Gavin 
  
  
From: Gavin Watters  
Sent: 28 October 2021 13:39 
To: Charlotte Glancy   
Cc:  Clara Blagden  John Mumby Ejindu, Nneka   
Subject: RE: Update Note from Inspector (ID-37) 
  
Hi Charlotte 
  
Thanks for your note.  I work for New Construct. New Construct and LaSalle IM made the initial 
representations. 
  
We had a very productive meeting with Tom and Peter at OPDC on Friday 21.  Since then our 
planning team and representative from LaSalle has been on leave. 
  
Could we please have an extension to the deadline of 17.30 on 28 October. 
  
Many thanks 
  
Gavin 
  
  
Gavin Watters 
Founding Director 
New Construct 
  
+44 (0)7971 442830 
  
184 Shepherds Bush Road 
London, W6 7NL 
www.newconstruct.co.uk 
 


